
 

 

Resignation of chairman 

Friday 28 October 2016:  Rental property technology provider Property Connect Holdings 

Limited (ASX:PCH) advises that its non-executive chairman Peter Friend has resigned from the 

board, effective immediately. 

Mr Friend has made the decision to resign due to personal reasons. The Company thanks Mr 

Friend for his efforts and wishes him well with all future endeavours.  

The Company is in discussion with potential candidates for the role and will announce a suitable 

replacement in due course. 

 For more information please contact: 

Matthew Wright 
Investor/media relations 
matt.wright@propertyconnect.com  
+61 451 896 420 

About Property Connect 

Property Connect has developed the LiveOffer™ technology, designed to create an easy, fair and 
transparent system under which potential tenants can negotiate the best offer on a rental 
property. Founded in 2012 and based in Los Angeles, Property Connect enables leasing agents 
the opportunity to secure optimal leasing terms on each property. 

The company is listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX:PCH). For more information 
please visit www.propertyconnect.com  
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